

Steve DeBry, Chair District #5

June 2, 2021

The Honorable County Council 2001 South State Street, N2-200 Salt Lake City, Utah 84190

Attn: Steve DeBry

Dear Council Members:

I have received the Deputy Constable Application submitted by Travis Reitz on behalf of Casey Fisher, Robert Andreason, and Kenneth Hammon Jr. The applications are complete and meets the requirements of County Ordinance, as well as the Utah Code.

Constable Reitz requests your consideration of this appointment. The full application is on file in Chairman DeBry's office.

Sincerely,

Richard Jaussi